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Risk and Hyperconnectivity  Jun 25 2023 Risk and Hyperconnectivity
brings the paradigms of new risk theory, neoliberalization they, and
connectivity theory together for the first time to illuminate how the
kaleidoscope of risk events in the opening years of the new century
has recharged a neoliberal battlespace of media, economy, and
security. Probing a series of risk events that have already contoured
the twenty-first century, this account shows how both established and
emergent media are central in shaping past, present and future
horizons of neoliberalism, while also propelling pressure for its
alternatives.



 Sessional Papers  Oct 06 2021 "Report of the Dominion fishery
commission on the fisheries of the province of Ontario, 1893", issued
as vol. 26, no. 7, supplement.
 Senate documents  May 01 2021
 Losing Eden  Jul 27 2023 A fascinating look at why human beings have a
powerful mental, spiritual, and physical need for the natural
world—and the profound impact this has on our consciousness and
ability to heal the soul and bring solace to the heart, and the
cutting-edge scientific evidence proving nature as nurturer. “The
connection between mental health and the natural world turns out to be
strong and deep—which is good news in that it offers those feeling
soul-sick the possibility that falling in love with the world around
them might be remarkably helpful.” —Bill McKibben Lucy Jones
interweaves her deeply personal story of recovery from addiction and
depression with that of discovering the natural world and how it aided
and enlivened her progress, giving her a renewed sense of belonging
and purpose. Jones writes of the intersection of science, wellness,
and the environment, and reveals that in the last decade, scientists
have begun to formulate theories of why people feel better after a
walk in the woods and an experience with the natural world. She
describes the recent data that supports evidence of biological and
neurological responses: the lowering of cortisol (released in response
to stress), the boost in cortical attention control that helps us to
concentrate and subdues mental fatigue, and the increase in activity
in the parasympathetic nervous system, slowing the heart and allowing
the body to rest. “Beautifully written, movingly told and meticulously
researched. An elegy to the healing power of nature. A convincing plea
for a wilder, richer world.” —Isabella Tree, author of Wilding
 SSC CGL 10 Year-wise Tier I Solved Papers (2010-18)  Jul 03 2021
 UPSC: CSAT General Studies Paper-II Solved Paper 2011-2021  Oct 18
2022 9789354881060 | The presented book aim to provide comprehensive,
lucid and practice-oriented solutions, This edition is in-sync with
the latest examination pattern for CSAT. The presented book covers the
questions of the UPSC Civil Service Examination of General Studies in
year -wise Solved Papers of the last 11 years CSAT (2011-2021). All
chapters have been prepared according to the previous year’s UPSC
Civil Service Prelims Paper- II. This book helps in gaining good
grades in the CSAT Paper -2 and will take you to next stage of UPSC
CSE exam. Recommended by Faculties and Read by UPSC Toppers.
 Advances in Digital Forensics XII  Mar 23 2023 Digital forensics deals
with the acquisition, preservation, examination, analysis and
presentation of electronic evidence. Networked computing, wireless
communications and portable electronic devices have expanded the role
of digital forensics beyond traditional computer crime investigations.
Practically every crime now involves some aspect of digital evidence;
digital forensics provides the techniques and tools to articulate this



evidence. Digital forensics also has myriad intelligence applications.
Furthermore, it has a vital role in information assurance --
investigations of security breaches yield valuable information that
can be used to design more secure systems. Advances in Digital
Forensics XII describes original research results and innovative
applications in the discipline of digital forensics. In addition, it
highlights some of the major technical and legal issues related to
digital evidence and electronic crime investigations. The areas of
coverage include: Themes and Issues, Mobile Device Forensics, Network
Forensics, Cloud Forensics, Social Media Forensics, Image Forensics,
Forensic Techniques, and Forensic Tools. This book is the twelfth
volume in the annual series produced by the International Federation
for Information Processing (IFIP) Working Group 11.9 on Digital
Forensics, an international community of scientists, engineers and
practitioners dedicated to advancing the state of the art of research
and practice in digital forensics. The book contains a selection of
twenty edited papers from the Twelfth Annual IFIP WG 11.9
International Conference on Digital Forensics, held in New Delhi,
India in the winter of 2016. Advances in Digital Forensics XII is an
important resource for researchers, faculty members and graduate
students, as well as for practitioners and individuals engaged in
research and development efforts for the law enforcement and
intelligence communities. Gilbert Peterson, Chair, IFIP WG 11.9 on
Digital Forensics, is a Professor of Computer Engineering at the Air
Force Institute of Technology, Wright-Patterson Air Force Base, Ohio,
USA. Sujeet Shenoi is the F.P. Walter Professor of Computer Science
and a Professor of Chemical Engineering at the University of Tulsa,
Tulsa, Oklahoma, USA.
 The City Record  Nov 30 2023
 Editor & Publisher  Jul 15 2022 The fourth estate.
 Social Services Disrupted  Mar 30 2021 This book revives the
discussion on public social services and their redesign, with a focus
on services relating to care and the social inclusion of vulnerable
groups, providing rich information on the changes that occurred in the
organisation and supply of public social services over the last thirty
years in different European places and service fields. Despite the
persisting variety in social service models, three shared trends
emerge: public sector disengagement, ‘vertical re-scaling’ of
authority and ‘horizontal re-mix’ in the supply system. The
consequences of such changes are evaluated from different perspectives
– governance, social and territorial cohesion, labour market, gender –
and are eventually deemed ‘disruptive’ in both economic and social
terms. The policy implications of the restructuring are also explored.
This title will be Open Access on Elgaronline.com.
 Corporate Financing Trends and Balance Sheet Risks in Latin America
Aug 16 2022 Easy global liquidity conditions, stronger risk appetite



and a retrenchment in cross-border bank lending led to a surge in
emerging market firms’ bond issuance in international markets (what we
term “The Bon(d)anza”). Using firm-level data for five large Latin
American economies, we provide evidence of a significant change in
companies’ external funding strategies and liability structures after
2010, as well as in the balance sheet risks that firms face. We find
that stepped up bond issuance was mostly aimed at re-financing rather
than funding investment projects, as firms extended the average
duration of their debt while securing lower fixed-rates, reducing roll-
over and interest rate risks. The shift towards safer maturity
structures has come at the expense of a leveraging-up in foreign-
currency-denominated financial debt in several countries— reversing a
de-dollarization trend seen during the last decade. We also provide
evidence that a substantial part of these bonds were issued through
offshore vehicles, suggesting regulatory and tax arbitrage strategies.
For some corporations, rising dollar debt and high leverage will be
particularly taxing in an environment of US dollar strengthening, less
buoyant commodity prices and slowing domestic activity.
 Sessional Papers  Apr 11 2022 "Report of the Dominion fishery
commission on the fisheries of the province of Ontario, 1893", issued
as vol. 26, no. 7, supplement.
 Oswaal CBSE Chapterwise Solved Papers 2023-2014 English Core Class
12th (2024 Exam)  Mar 03 2024 Description of the product: • Strictly as
per the latest CBSE Board Syllabus released on 31st March, 2023  (CBSE
Cir No. Acad-39/2023) • 100% Updated  with Latest Syllabus & Fully
Solved Board Paper  • Crisp Revision  with timed reading for every
chapter • Extensive Practice with 3000+ Questions  & Board Marking
Scheme Answers • Concept Clarity with 1000+concepts, Smart Mind Maps &
Mnemonics • Final Boost with 50+ concept videos • NEP Compliance with
Competency Based Questions & Art Integration
 TARGET MH-CET (MBA / MMS) 2019 - Past (2018 - 2007) + 5 Mock Tests
10th Edition  Aug 04 2021 The thoroughly revised & updated 3rd edition
of the book ‘Samanya Gyan Capsule 2019' offers a variety of
information on various subjects in a very precise & crisp format. The
various subjects included are History, Geography, Polity, Economy,
General Science, Ecology & Environment, Computers, Miscellaneous,
Indian Panorama etc. A special section has also been provided on
Current Affairs containing the coverage of latest Events, Issues,
Ideas & People. The highlighting feature of the book is the collection
of the most relevant information and latest authentic DATA useful for
all your needs. • The content has been made engaging with the use of
Charts, Graphics and Tables.
 ECMLG 2016 - Proceedings of the 12th European Conference on
Management, Leadership and Governance  Jun 13 2022 Proceedings of the
12th European Conference on Management, Leadership and Governance
 7 Year-wise MH-CET (MBA / MMS) Solved Papers (2014 - 2020)  Jun 06



2024
 Race, Class, and Gentrification in Brooklyn  Nov 06 2021 In this book,
the authors “revisit” two iconic Brooklyn neighborhoods, Crown Heights-
Prospect-Lefferts Gardens and Greenpoint-Williamsburg, where they have
been active scholars since the 1970s. Krase and DeSena's comprehensive
view from the street describes and analyses the neighborhoods' decline
and rise with a focus on race and social class. They look closely at
the strategies used to resist and promote neighborhood change and
conclude with an analysis of the ways in which these neighborhoods
contribute to current images and trends in Brooklyn. This book
contributes to a better understanding of the elevated status of
Brooklyn as a global city and destination place.
 The National Politics of EU Enlargement in the Western Balkans  Jan 09
2022 The National Politics of EU Enlargement in the Western Balkans
examines the way in which a number of European Union member states,
including Germany and France, formulate their policies towards
enlargement in the Western Balkans. The six countries of the Western
Balkans – Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Kosovo, Montenegro, North
Macedonia and Serbia – are on course to become the next members of the
European Union. While there has been a lot of work on the ways in
which these countries are preparing for accession, and how the EU as a
whole approaches the question of expansion, very little attention has
been paid to how individual EU member states regard enlargement into a
region that presents a number of serious challenges, including the
legacies of the conflicts of the 1990s, economic underdevelopment and
poor governance. Focusing on key states, such as Germany, France and
Italy, the neighbouring countries of Central and South East Europe,
and Britain, once a leading advocate of enlargement that is now in the
process of leaving the European Union, this volume casts important new
empirical and conceptual light on the diverse motivations that
underpin member state attitudes towards EU enlargement. The National
Politics of EU Enlargement in the Western Balkans will be of great
interest to scholars of the European Union, European politics, and the
politics of the Western Balkans. The chapters were originally
published as a special issue of Southeast European and Black Sea
Studies.
 Current Issues in Asian Tourism  Sep 16 2022 This comprehensive volume
was put together in response to the growing amount of research on
tourism in Asia and an increasing number of authors from Asian
countries. It concentrates on two aspects of Asian Tourism: first, the
Asian tourists themselves, and second, economic development and
tourism in the Asian region. The first part of the collection focuses
on three areas: the motivations of different types of Asian tourist;
the characteristics and behaviour of particular Asian tourist
segments; and, finally, an analysis of specific research issues. The
second part of the book then goes on to explore the governance and



organisation of tourism in the Asian region, and the nature of Asian
growth and competitiveness as it relates to tourism. The articles in
this book were originally published in the journal Current Issues in
Tourism.
 Shifting Power in Asia-Pacific?  Jun 01 2021 This book investigates
whether a power shift has taken place in the Asia-Pacific region since
the end of the Cold War. By systematically examining the development
of power dynamics in Asia-Pacific, it challenges the notion that a
wealthier and militarily more powerful China is automatically turning
the regional tides in its favour. With a special emphasis on Sino-US
competition, the book explores the alleged linkage between the
regional distribution of relevant material and immaterial
capabilities, national power and the much-cited regional power shift.
The book presents a novel concept for measuring power in international
relations by outlining a composite index on aggregated power (CIAP)
that includes 55 variables for 44 regional countries and covers a
period of twenty years. Moreover, it develops a middle power theory
that outlines the significance of middle powers in times of major
power shifts. By addressing political, military and economic
cooperation via a structured-focused comparison and by applying a
comparative-historical analysis, the book analyses in depth the
bilateral relations of six regional middle powers to Washington and
Beijing.
 IAS Mains General Studies Solved Papers (2005-2014)  Feb 02 2024
useful for UPSC, IAS, PCS, Civil Services Exams.
 The Upside of Inequality  Dec 08 2021 The scourge of America’s economy
isn't the success of the 1 percent—quite the opposite. The real
problem is the government’s well-meaning but misguided attempt to
reduce the payoffs for success. Four years ago, Edward Conard wrote a
controversial bestseller, Unintended Consequences, which set the
record straight on the financial crisis of 2008 and explained why U.S.
growth was accelerating relative to other high-wage economies. He
warned that loose monetary policy would produce neither growth nor
inflation, that expansionary fiscal policy would have no lasting
benefit on growth in the aftermath of the crisis, and that ill-advised
attempts to rein in banking based on misplaced blame would slow an
already weak recovery. Unfortunately, he was right. Now he’s back with
another provocative argument: that our current obsession with income
inequality is misguided and will only slow growth further. Using fact-
based logic, Conard tracks the implications of an economy now
constrained by both its capacity for risk-taking and by a shortage of
properly trained talent—rather than by labor or capital, as was the
case historically. He uses this fresh perspective to challenge the
conclusions of liberal economists like Larry Summers and Joseph
Stiglitz and the myths of “crony capitalism” more broadly. Instead, he
argues that the growing wealth of most successful Americans is not to



blame for the stagnating incomes of the middle and working classes. If
anything, the success of the 1 percent has put upward pressure on
employment and wages. Conard argues that high payoffs for success
motivate talent to get the training and take the risks that gradually
loosen the constraints to growth. Well-meaning attempts to decrease
inequality through redistribution dull these incentives, gradually
hurting not just the 1 percent but everyone else as well. Conard
outlines a plan for growing middle- and working-class wages in an
economy with a near infinite supply of labor that is shifting from
capital-intensive manufacturing to knowledge-intensive, innovation-
driven fields. He urges us to stop blaming the success of the 1
percent for slow wage growth and embrace the upside of inequality:
faster growth and greater prosperity for everyone.
 The Philatelic Journal of America  Aug 28 2023
 ICSE 10 Previous year solved papers yearwise 2014-2023, Class-10,
Physics, Chemistry, Maths, Biology, History and civics, Geography,
Hindi, English 1, English 2 (2024 Exam)  Apr 04 2024 Description of the
product: • 100 % Updated for 2024-25 with latest CISCE 2025 Syllabus •
Valuable Exam Insights with Out of syllabus Question highlighted •
100% Exam Readiness with Board Marking Scheme Answers • Concept
Clarity with Detailed Answers • Crisp Revision with Mind Maps &
Revision Notes
 Advanced Concepts for Renewable Energy Supply of Data Centres  Jan 26
2021 The rapid increase of cloud computing, high performance computing
(HPC) and the vast growth in Internet and Social Media use have
aroused the interest in energy consumption and the carbon footprint of
Data Centres. Data Centres primarily contain electronic equipment used
for data processing (servers), data storage (storage equipment), and
communications (network equipment). Collectively, this equipment
processes, stores, and transmits digital information and is known as
information technology (IT) equipment. Advanced Concepts for Renewable
Energy Supply of Data Centres introduces a number of technical
solutions for the supply of power and cooling energy into Data Centres
with enhanced utilisation of renewable energy sources in order to
achieve low energy Data Centres. Because of the high energy density
nature of these unique infrastructures, it is essential to implement
energy efficiency measures and reduce consumption before introducing
any renewable energy source. A holistic approach is used with the
objective of integrating many technical solutions such as management
of the IT (Information Technology) load, efficient electrical supply
to the IT systems, Low-Ex air-conditioning systems, interaction with
district heating and cooling networks, re-use of heat, free cooling
(air, seawater, groundwater), optimal use of heat and cold storage,
electrical storage and integration in smart grids. This book is
therefore a catalogue of advanced technical concepts that could be
integrated into Data Centres portfolio in order to increase the



overall efficiency and the share of renewable energies in power and
cooling supply. Based on dynamic energy models implemented in TRNSYS
some concepts are deeply evaluated through yearly simulations. The
results of the simulation are illustrated with Sankey charts, where
the energy flows per year within the subsystems of each concept for a
selected scenario are shown, and graphs showing the results of
parametric analysis. A set of environmental metrics (as the non-
renewable primary energy) and financial metrics (CAPEX and OPEX) as
well of energy efficiency metrics like the well-known PUE, are
described and used to evaluate the different technical concepts.
 Global Challenges in the Arctic Region  Feb 27 2021 Bringing together
interconnected discussions to make explicit the complexity of the
Arctic region, this book offers a legal discussion of the ongoing
territorial disputes and challenges in order to frame their impact
into the viability of different governance strategies that are
available at the national, regional and international level. One of
the intrinsic features of the region is the difficulty in the
determination of boundaries, responsibilities and interests. Against
this background, sovereignty issues are intertwined with environmental
and geopolitical issues that ultimately affect global strategic
balances and international trade and, at the same time, influence
national approaches to basic rights and organizational schemes
regarding the protection of indigenous peoples and inhabitants of the
region. This perspective lays the ground for further discussion,
revolving around the main clusters of governance (focusing on the
Arctic Council and the European Union, with the particular roles and
interest of Arctic and non-Arctic states, and the impact on indigenous
populations), environment (including the relevance of national
regulatory schemes, and the intertwinement with concerns related to
energy, or migration), strategy (concentrating in geopolitical
realities and challenges analysed from different perspectives and
focusing on different actors, and covering security and climate change
related challenges). This collection provides an avenue for parallel
and converging research of complex realities from different
disciplines, through the expertise of scholars from different
latitudes.
 EU Leadership in Energy and Environmental Governance  Nov 18 2022 This
edited collection focuses on the impact of the changing global
distribution of power on the EU's energy policy and ability to project
its approach to energy-related issues abroad. It maps the EU's
changing position on global energy, the impact of various factors on
its energy policy, and its relations with Russia, China, the USA and
Brazil.
 Governance and Societal Adaptation in Fragile States  Apr 23 2023 This
book examines the various ways in which some fragile states in the
Global South (or states with limited statehood) have adopted, and



adapted to, processes of governance in their quests to address the
socialized problems affecting their societies. It tells the story of
these states’ resilience in the societal adaptation to a liberalized
notion of governance. In addition to comparative case studies, the
book also analyzes the engendered interplay of culture, economics, and
politics in the creation of people-centric governance reforms. The
contributing authors shed light on weak states’ often constructive
engagement in the promotion of state governance under a variety of
societal conditions, adverse or otherwise, and on their ability to
remain resilient despite the complexities of the political and
economic challenges they face.
 Documents, Including Messages and Other Communications  May 25 2023
 ECRM2014-Proceedings of the 13th European Conference on Research
Methodology for Business and Management Studies  Sep 28 2023
 Environmental Success Stories  Sep 04 2021 Unlike many titles on
environmental issues that portend a dark future, Environmental Success
Stories delves into the most daunting ecological and environmental
challenges humankind has faced and shows how scientists, citizens, and
a responsive public sector have dealt with them successfully. In
addition to presenting the basic chemical and environmental science
underlying problems like providing clean drinking water, removing DDT
and lead from agriculture and our homes, and curtailing industrial
pollution, this book also discusses the political actors, agency
regulators, and community leaders who have collaborated to enact
effective legislation. Sharing the stories of the people,
organizations, and governments who have addressed these problems
successfully, Frank M. Dunnivant explains how we might confront the
world's largest and most complex environmental crisis: climate change.
Now is the time for rededicated scientific exploration and enlightened
citizen action to save our environment, and Dunnivant's book offers a
stirring call to action.
 Writing Kit Carson  Mar 11 2022 In this critical biography, Susan Lee
Johnson braids together lives over time and space, telling tales of
two white women who, in the 1960s, wrote books about the fabled
frontiersman Christopher "Kit" Carson: Quantrille McClung, a Denver
librarian who compiled the Carson-Bent-Boggs Genealogy, and Kansas-
born but Washington, D.C.- and Chicago-based Bernice Blackwelder, a
singer on stage and radio, a CIA employee, and the author of Great
Westerner: The Story of Kit Carson. In the 1970s, as once-celebrated
figures like Carson were falling headlong from grace, these two
amateur historians kept weaving stories of western white men,
including those who married American Indian and Spanish Mexican women,
just as Carson had wed Singing Grass, Making Out Road, and Josefa
Jaramillo. Johnson's multilayered biography reveals the nature of
relationships between women historians and male historical subjects
and between history buffs and professional historians. It explores the



practice of history in the context of everyday life, the seductions of
gender in the context of racialized power, and the strange contours of
twentieth-century relationships predicated on nineteenth-century
pasts. On the surface, it tells a story of lives tangled across
generation and geography. Underneath run probing questions about how
we know about the past and how that knowledge is shaped by the
conditions of our knowing.
 Executive Documents  May 13 2022
 Parliamentary Papers  Dec 20 2022
 Experimental IR Meets Multilinguality, Multimodality, and Interaction
Feb 07 2022 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 8th
International Conference of the CLEF Initiative, CLEF 2017, held in
Dublin, Ireland, in September 2017. The 7 full papers and 9 short
papers presented together with 6 best of the labs papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 38 submissions. In addition, this
volume contains the results of 10 benchmarking labs reporting their
year long activities in overview talks and lab sessions. The papers
address all aspects of information access in any modality and language
and cover a broad range of topics in the field of multilingual and
multimodal information access evaluation.
 8 Year-wise MH-CET (MBA / MMS) Solved Papers (2014 - 2021) 2nd
Edition  May 05 2024 The book 8 Year-wise MH-CET (MBA / MMS) Solved
Papers (2014 - 2021) covers Previous Year Solved Papers from 2014 to
2021 with detailed solutions. The Past Papers will guide you in terms
of understanding the Pattern, Types of Questions & their Level of
Difficulty. Each Paper covers Logical & Abstract Reasoning,
Quantitative Aptitude and Verbal Ability & Reading Comprehension. The
solutions are provided immediately after each Paper.
 Diplomatic White Paper 2015  Jan 01 2024 1. World Trends in 2014
Chapter 1 Overview of International Situation Chapter 2 Korea's
Foreign Policy 2. Securing Peace and Stability on the Korean Peninsula
Chapter 1 Maintaining Stability on the Korean Peninsula Chapter 2
Strengthening Momentum for Progress on the North Korean Nuclear Issue
Chapter 3 Enhancing and Deepening the ROK-US Strategic Alliance
Chapter 4 Strengthening Cooperation with Neighboring Countries 3.
Diplomacy for Expansion of the Global Network Chapter 1 Asia-Pacific
Region Diplomacy Chapter 2 Diplomacy with Europe Chapter 3 Diplomacy
with Latin America and the Caribbean Chapter 4 Diplomacy with Africa
and the Middle East Chapter 5 Inter-regional Diplomacy 4.
Reinforcement of Economic Cooperation Capacity Chapter 1 G20 Diplomacy
to Strengthen Global Economic Governance Chapter 2 Energy & Resources
Cooperation and Green Growth & Environment Diplomacy Chapter 3
Bilateral Trade Diplomacy Chapter 4 Multilateral Economic Diplomacy 5.
Enhancing Korea's Role and Prestige in the International Community
Chapter 1 Contributing to the Promotion of International Peace Chapter
2 Strengthening Contribution to the International Community through



Effective Development Cooperation Chapter 3 Improving Korea's National
Brand and Image through Strategic Use of Public Diplomacy Chapter 4
Expanding the Legal Basis for Foreign Relations 6. Strengthening
Consular Services Chapter 1 Protecting Overseas Korean Nationals and
Promoting their Rights Chapter 2 Improving Benefits for Overseas
Koreans Chapter 3 Earning the Public's Support for Foreign Policy 7.
Establishing an Effective System for Trust-based Diplomacy Chapter 1
Strengthening Diplomatic Capacity for the Successful Implementation of
Trust-based Diplomacy Chapter 2 Improving the Education and Evaluation
System Chapter 3 Personnel and Organizational Restructuring
 APC Question Bank and Sample Papers in Mathematics for Class 12 -
Arya Publishing Company  Jan 21 2023 Question Bank and Sample Papers in
Mathematics for Class XII by Prof. M.L. Aggarwal has been written
according to the changed style of question paper relevant for 2015
Board Examinations. The Salient Features of the book are: Latest
Sample Papers issued by the CBSE for 2015 Examinations-with solutions
Chapterwise Basic Concepts and Important Results Chapterwise
Assignments for Practice (1 mark, 4 marks, 6 marks) Chapterwise
Questions from Previous Years’ Board Papers Ten Sample Papers for
Practice (4 Solved & 6 Unsolved) CBSE Examination Paper 2014 (Fully
Solved) (Delhi and Outside Delhi)
 Memoirs of the Institute of Scientific and Industrial Research, Osaka
University  Oct 30 2023
 Sessional Papers of the Dominion of Canada  Feb 19 2023 "Report of the
Dominion fishery commission on the fisheries of the province of
Ontario, 1893", issued as vol. 26, no. 7, supplement.
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